Oswalt Academy's
2019 Read-a-Thon
February 25 - March 8

Welcome to the Oswalt Academy's Read-a-Thon!

What is a Read-a-Thon?

A Read-a-Thon is a community event designed to encourage our children to read more
and acquire the love of reading. All money raised will help the Oswalt PTSA fund school
events and acquire resources to improve the learning environment.

How does it work?

Every time your student reads, or is read to, record the number of minutes on the included
Reading Log. Throughout the duration of the Read-a-Thon the students are encouraged
to collect pledges from friends, relatives, or neighbors. This can be either as a one time
donation or based on the number of minutes read. All sponsor forms, reading logs, and
money must be turned in on Monday, March 11.

ALL students who COLLECT A MINIMUM OF $50 will be invited to an In-N-Out lunch
and will participate in the "Pie in the Face" assembly.

The TOP 3 READERS in every grade, who read the most minutes, will receive 1) an
invite to an exclusive shopping time and a $25 gift card to Oswalt Academy's book
fair (in March), and 2) participate in the "Pie in the Face" assembly!

GRAND PRIZE: The TOP PLEDGE COLLECTOR in each of the following groups: TK -
2nd grade, 3rd - 5th grade, 6th - 8th grade will receive a family pack of 4 tickets to Knott's
Berry Farm.

ALL VIP students will be invited to the In-N-Out lunch. ALL VIP students who meet the
minimum reading time (20 min/night) will participate in the "Pie in the Face" assembly.

What is our goal?

Our school goal is for every child to raise a minimum of $50. All profits made will support
Oswalt Academy's programs and events for TK-8th grade students.

Thank you for your support and participation!

Questions? Contact PTSA Fundraising Chairperson, Anjanette Rueda, anjanette.rueda@yahoo.com



